To whom it may concern,

I strongly believe that the current process which can restrict a midwife from practicing
outside a hospital before a complaint is even investigated is unjust.

Our first child was born in a hospital and our second was born at home under the care of a
midwife. | found that the professionalism of the care provided by the midwife far
excelled what was provided for by the hospital not only leading up to the birth but after it
as well.

Simple things like checking whether our first baby had tongue tie or not were not carried
out by the hospital which seemed to be focused entirely on getting the baby out of the
mother and then getting us out of there as quickly as possible.

Yours Sincerely,
Mark Oakley



